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IMPORTANT – INCOME SURVEY REQUIRED 
 
 
July 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Your child’s school is participating in the Community Eligibility Program (CEP) for the 
2018-19 school year which provides nutritious meals at no charge each school day.  
 
Please fill out the attached Income Survey and return the completed 
form to your child’s school by September 7, 2018; only one income 
survey per family. All families with new students to SBCUSD are 
required to complete a new income survey for the 2018-2019 
school year.   
 

You can also complete the income survey online (in English or Spanish) at 
https://onlineincomesurvey.sbcusd.com/LCFF 

 
By filling out this income survey, you help ensure that your child’s school continues to 
receive the full funding needed for their education. 
 
If you have any questions, or need help completing the income survey, please 

contact Nutrition Services at (909) 881-8000. 

 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
 
 
Jayne Christakos 
Chief Business Officer 
San Bernardino City USD  
 


